
  

YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
 
 

Date: 7th July 2020             Circular No:046/YIS/AS/20-21/046 
 
 
 

Dear parents, 
 

Sub : CBSE Registration of Grade IX & XI students for the academic year 2020-21 
 

Kindly be informed that it is mandatory to register your ward with CBSE for him/her to appear in 
Grade X/XII Board Examination 2022. 
 

In view of the same, you are requested to fill the Registration form attached along with this 

circular and submit the duly filled-in form to Mr.Ajay Kumar (Relations Officer) in YIS Admin 

office (gate#6).  

 Last date for submission  :  11.07.2020 (Saturday).  

 Timings   : 09:00am to 02:30pm. 
 

Please ensure that the form is filled up diligently with accurate data, as this data is required for 

registering your ward in Grade IX/XI with CBSE. Please note that details regarding Registration fee 

will be notified upon receiving notification from CBSE Examination Cell. 
 

Please follow the instructions given below while filling the form : 

1. All details (except email id) should be filled in Capital Letters. 

2. A copy of latest valid passport should be attached. 

3. Three colour and three black & white passport size photographs (total 6) of the student in 

school uniform should be submitted along with the form. Name of the student should be 

mentioned on the rear side of the photograph. The photos should be with white 

background. Girls wearing head scarf should wear white scarf preferably.  

4. Student’s Name, Mother’s Name and Father’s Name should be filled as per student’s 

passport copy only.  

5. CBSE accepts only 32 characters with regard to names of student, mother and father. If 

student’s/mother’s/father’s name exceeds 32 characters, it should be reduced to 32 

characters. 

6. Category code should be filled as given in the form. 

7. Yearly income of the parent should be mentioned in Indian Rupees. 

8. ‘Only child’ means ‘whether he/she is the only child of the parents’. 

9. ‘Third language of grade VIII’ refers to ‘the language the student has studied as third 

language in grade VIII’ and the academic year in which the child studied in grade VIII. 

(Applicable for Grade IX students only). 
 

In case of any queries, you may kindly contact Mr.Faal Rehbar, Examination in-charge (Contact 
No.0562823809).  
 

Regards, 
 
 
 

Mrs.Aasima Saleem 
Principal 
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